Ursa Operating Company LLC

1050 17" St., Suite 2400, Denver, CO 80265

October 10, 2013

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Attn: Jane Stanczyk

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Courtesy Well Permit Notification
Dear Ms. Stanczyk:

Ursa is forwarding the information below to notify landowners of our plans to submit well permit
notifications, per your request. While we understand that this is not required by the regulations, we agree
that this currently utilized best management practice ensures positive landowner relations. Ursa Operating
Company LLC is in the process of applying for additional well permits at the existing locations outlined
below.

- Valley Farms J Pad — 16 wells

- Valley Farms I Pad — 9 wells

The Landowners notified via CC: below, are located within the 1000 buffer zones of the aforementioned
Well Pads.

Should you have additional questions or concerns regarding Ursa’s courtesy well permit notifications,
please contact me at (970) 309-9359 at your earliest convenience.

Respectfully,

Jeff Powers

Land Manager

cC:

Dixon Water Foundation Bobby R. and Sandra J. McPherson
PO BOX 177 2065 County Road 311

Marfa, TX 79843 New Castle, CO 81647-9617
Bobby Glen and Jennifer Anne McPherson Brit C. and Sharon T. McLin

2299 County Road 311 PO BOX 957

New Castle, CO 81647-9617 Silt, CO 81652



